
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday, January 27, 2025 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 
 

• For Honor Society members – today after school if you are interested in helping organize 
the Encouragement grams for Valentines day, please meet in Mrs. Carlson’s room A309 
after school today. 

• This is the last week to donate any items for the Winter Warmth drive through your second 
period classes.  Items will be picked up by Honor Society members on Thursday, January 
30 and prizes will be awarded to the top two classes next week.  Currently in first place is 
Ms. Undag’s class with 84 points and second place is Ms. Park’s class with 55 points. 

• Open studio today after school in B-230. Any EHS student can come to work on any kind 
of art project. If you made a clay project earlier this year, it is ready to paint or pick up. 
Fashion Club members can come work on their ART T-shirts. 

• It’s been very cold outside, but you don’t need to be cold! If you do not have a coat, hat, 
warm socks, or gloves, please visit Miss Kristin in Sammy’s Closet to get what you need. 
Sammy’s Closet is in the B building room B-222 next to Mr. Low’s classroom. It is open at 
7am before school, during both lunches, and after school. You do not need to be cold this 
winter! 

• Auditions! Auditions! Auditions! Pick up your audition packet outside A126 for the EHS 
Drama production of NEWSIES! Not sure how to audition? Audition Workshops this week 
- Tuesday and Thursday in the Little Theatre 2:20pm - 3:30pm.   Want to be part of the 
backstage crew for our production of Newsies? Pick up your packet outside A126 and get it 
turned in by Wednesday morning! Don't forget to sign up for an interview slot on 
Wednesday, 1/29. Join us!!! 

• If you are interested in attending the Students of Color Career Conference in March at 
EVCC make sure and check your email from Mrs. Selders for a link to sign-up. The 
deadline to sign-up is January 31st.  

 
Today in sports 
 
 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


